From: Lynne Adamson

To: Subject: LGOIMA - Noise Complaints

Date: Wednesday, 24 April 2019 02:56:00 p.m.

Attachments: image001.png



Thank you for the email dated 15 April seeing the number of port noise complaints Council has received since December 2019.

Your request has been considered under the Official Information and Meetings Act (1987) and the following response is provided:

The Dunedin City Council has received 58 noise complaints linked to Port Otago activity since 1 December 2018.

Kind Regards



Lynne Adamson Governance Support Officer Dunedin City Council/Kaunihera-a-rohe o Otepoti

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9054, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000; DDI: 03 474 3431; Fax: 03 474 3488

Email: Lynne.Adamson@dcc.govt.nz







Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail